
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE - LIFTED 

 
 

We are pleased to report that the boil water notice has been lifted effective November 6, 2024 at 
12:00 pm and it is no longer necessary to boil water prior to consumption. All residents and 
businesses can be assured of the quality of their drinking water. 
 
 

 
 
State Water System ID#: TN0000299   
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